
Mike J. Molina

From: Todd Boyd <todd@toddboydhomes.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 9:19 AM
To: Mike J. Molina
Subject: Fwd: Appointment of Planning Director GET-i

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: todd@toddboydhomes.com
Date: January 23, 2019 at 9:16:46 AM HST
To:
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director GET-i

Good Morning Mike
I hope this letter of support is not to late for today’s hearing. I am a licensed General Contractor of 20+
yrs on Maui. I deal day and day out with the Planning Dept. and I support Michelle Chouteau McLean to
remain as Planning director.
She has brought a much needed balance and structure to the Dept.
Please vote to keep her on.
Ihankyou
Todd Boyd 808-283-8722

Sent from my iPh
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